STERLING

Sterling Environmental Engineering, P.C
March 11, 2015

Mr. Matt Hubicki

NYSDEC

625 Broadway

Albany, New York 12233-7014

Subject:  Periodic Review Report
October 30, 2013 — October 30, 2014
New Paltz Plaza and Revonak Dry Cleaner
VCP Site No. V00087
STERLING File #2014-45

Dear Mr. Hubicki:

Attached is the Periodic Review Report for the New Paltz Plaza Site (VCP No. VV00087) for the period
October 30, 2013 through October 30, 2014. The NYSDEC Institutional and Engineering Control
certification form is included in Appendix F of the report.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this report.

Very truly yours,

STERLI VIRONMENTIAL ENGINEERING, P.C.
O 40 %&L___

Thomas M. Johnson,
Senior Hydrogeologjst
Thomas.Johnson@Sterlingenvironmental.com
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